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March 16, 2023 
 
 
Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
RE: Required requst for proposals filing 
 Docket UE-210486  
 
Dear Amanda Maxwell:   
 
On July 29, 2021, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
entered Order 01 Granting Exeption from Rule (Order 01) in the above-referenced docket. Order 
09, required Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities (Avista) to file its request for proposals 
(RFP) on or before November 1, 2021.1 
 
On November 1, 2021, Avista filed with the Commission its RFP in Docket UE-210832.  

Commission Staff (Staff) reviewed the filing provided by Avista dated November 1, 2021, and 
finds that it contains sufficient detail with respect to an RFP. Therefore, Staff believes that the 
filing complies with the Commission’s Order 01, entered July 29, 2021. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jennifer Snyder,  
Regulatory Analyst, Conservation and Energy Planning  

 
1 UE-210486 Order 01 3:12 


